
 

 

 

 

 

The March Meeting of the Northwest Coin Club will be conducted on Zoom at 7:00 P.M. CST 

on March 11, 2021. The Zoom invitation is expected to go out on Tuesday, March 9, 2021. 

Watch for that invitation. 

Dues Notice 

At the time of the February Meeting, no member had paid dues for 2021. President George 

announced that the club would collect dues for 2021. Send $5 to the club at P. O. Box 18053, 

Minneapolis MN 55418-0053. 

Member who have not paid by the March meeting will not be able to vote on any issues. The 

club newsletter will continue to be sent to members who paid in 2019, 2020 and 2021. 

Newman Numismatic Portal Seminar March 19-21, 2021 

The first Newman Numismatic Portal Seminar in 2020 was a great 

success. Programs were recorded and those programs can be viewed on 

the Portal. The second NNP Seminar has been scheduled for March 19-

21, 2021. A preliminary schedule has been sent to presenters but the 

final schedule has not yet been announced. 

One Northwest Coin Club member made a presentation at the first 

seminar and another is scheduled to make a presentation at the second. 

February Program 

The February Program will be presented by club member Pete S. Pete is 

scheduled to make a presentation to the Newman Numismatic Portal 

Seminar. This will be a practice for Pete and a chance for members to 

view the presentation before the public. 

Pete’s topic is “I collect Weird Stuff – An Introduction to Numismatic 

Association Items.” He made a similar presentation at the club some 

years ago. This will include some items seen before plus some new 

items. This will include a power point presentation so the format will be 

different. 
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